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MESSAGE FROM MRS, OrRSER:
FAIRNESS IN FEBRUARY: Over the last two years,

our PBIS team has focused on teaching students about
good character. Each month has a focused trait that
students learn about and have read alouds in their class
that relate to that trait. For the month of February,
students will learn about fairmess. As students
demonstrate this trait they will be recognized by their
teachers or other staff members and receive a
PRO Award!

A quick reminder about recess:

The elementary schools will have

“real feel” of 26 or above! Please send your child with
boots, hats, and mittens!

MESSAGE FROM THE SCHOOL NURsE:
Stomach virus and the flu are on the rise in our area.

Please remember it is our policy that a student is picked up from school
immediately for temperatures over 100 and/for vomiting, Please have
a backup plan in place for your child to be picked up from school,

They must then stay home from school for a minimum of 24 hours
without vomiting and /or with their temperature below 100 without
the use of fever reducing medication.

Remind your children to wash their hands frequently with warm water
and soap after they use the bathroom and throughout the day.

Symptoms of the flu:
~Feverabove 100°F -Cough -Runmy orstuffy nose -Body Aches
-Headache -Chills - Fatigue -Mausea,vomitingordiarrhea

Your coaperation will help control the spread of illness in our bullding.

Asking for help - Nurses closet:
We arein need of pants WITH AN ELASTIC WAISTBAMND:
sweatpants, athletic pants and leggings in sizes 47- 8.

The Southern Dutchess Coalition recently sponsored the
Fifth Annual Rev, Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Essay Contest.

The theme was "If | can help somebody, my living will not be in vain.”

We are pleased to announce that, this year,
3 of the 7 winners were Glenham Elementary
School students!

Pictured from left to right:

Carlos Lampon, Cameron Just and Gabrielle
Kahlil. Also pictured is Mrs. Marion Chrisville,
their proud Fifth grade Teacher.

Congratulations to our Essay contest winners!




Important Dates for February 2019

2/7 PTO Meeting at 6:00PM PTO needs you!

2/5 School Banking

2/8 First Math IRP Class grades 3-%-5

2/5 Fifth grade Valentine Carnation Fundraiser due! $2.00 donation to send flower to a child,
grandchild, friend or teacher! Flyer was sent home and is also available on website.

/M Board of Education Meeting at BHS - 7:00PM

214 Wizards Basketball Game - Wizards vs. BCSD Heartbreakers! Mrs. Orser, Mr. Zehner and
Mrs. Yeaple will represent Glenham. Proceeds support Rombout PTO. Visit
harlemwizards.com to order your tickets!

2/15 Schools Closed - Presidents Day Holiday weekend

2/8 Schools Closed for Presidents Day Observance

219 School Banking

2/22 Last day of Penny Wars! Help PTO beat their goal by sending in your pennies and other
loose change in a ziploc bag to your child’s teacher.

2/25 Board of Education Meeting at BHS - 7:00PM

Glenham Cares - “‘Valentines for Volunteers’

Many classes are creating Valentines for the hardworking

volunteers in our community: EMT, Firefighters, food banks and
other groups that serve people in need of assistance.

Hooray for our Glenham Students as they think of others!

PRE-K REGISTRATION 2018-2019

BCSD Universal Pre-K programs are located at Sargent, Glenham
and South Ave. schools. If you, or someone you know, are
interested in enrolling an eligible student, please call for an
appointment with our registrar, Mrs. Gail Morgan, at the Central
Office aot: 845-838-6900 x 2002.

Pre-K Regis ration

Registration packets are available at 10 Education Drive or on the
district website.




DON'T FORGET TO ORDER YOUR
SCHOOL YEARBOOKS!

All orders will be placed online this year:

s for www.schoolannual.com
’ If you have any questions, contact either Mrs.
Hait or Ms. Marsh. Price is $20. No orders will
be accepted after deadline so don't delay!!

ALL ORDERS DU€ VIA WeBSITE BY 3/8

- PTOPENNY WARS!

Pennies Apb up! HeLP PTo BY senpinGin
YOUR Pehnies AND OTHER LOOSE CHANGE TO YOUR
CHILD'S CLASSROOI. (ZIPLOC BAGS ARE THE BeST!)

ALL PROCEEDS ARE USED TO CNHANCE PROG
PLAYGROUNDS AND FAMILY FUN NIGHTS.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GENEeROSITY! A
-
- wl
THE DATE” Mus)¢ n THe baye.,




